
 
               

                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
    

8th June 2015 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the success of emailing the school reports for several years now, we would like to repeat the process 
again this year and work with you to help care for the environment.  
 
Please confirm your preferred email address below (even if you do already receive emails from the school) as we 
are in the process of checking and organising the data base ready for the reports to be emailed on Friday 10

th
 

July, after 3:30pm. Please return to school by Friday 20
th
 June 2015. 

 
 
Child’s name ………………………………....................  Class ………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent/Carer email ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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